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Minutes of the Special Meeting

The Board of Trustees
Commerce ISD

A special meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Commerce Independent School District
was held on March 26, 2018, at 6:00 p.m. at Caddo Mills ISD. President Kathleen Hooten
called the meeting to order, extended a warm welcome and announced that a quorum was
present. The meeting had been posted for the time and manner required by law.

Board members present were Mrs. Hooten, Dr. LLaVelle Hendricks, Dr. Mark Reid, and Dr.
Ray Green, Ms. Etta Herring, Mr. Randy Starks and Mr. Gabe Wittkopf. Superintendent
Charlie Alderman was also present.

The Board attended the Region 10 ESC training on Senate Bill 1566, which sets continuing
education credit report rules for board members. The Team of Eight training was also held
for the year.

At the conclusion of the training, Mrs. Hooten adjourned the meeting.
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